
Summary of Notes of 56th Ventilation Installations Liaison Group Meeting 

(held on 21.06.2018) 

 

1. 

 

Electrical Interlock and VAC Control System for Licensed Food Premises 

 

The Chairman advised that the proposal with cases 12/1 to 12/5 of FSD circular 

2/2005 had been updated and would be re-circulated to VILG members for 

comment. Members were invited to return their comment in one month from the 

date of re-circulation.  The updated proposal would also be circulated to 

members of the Fire Safety Standard Advisory Group for further comments.  

Comments from members would be consolidated for further reviewed. 

 
 

2. 

 

Use of Pre-insulated Panels for the Construction of Air Ducts in 

Mechanical Ventilating System 

 

Mr. M.T. LAW advised that one submission on the captioned material was 

submitted to FSD for assessment in February 2018.  In response, the Chairman 

advised that no relevant submission had been received.  Mr. M.T. Law would 

verify and follow up as appropriate.   

 
 

3. Registered Fire Engineer (RFE) Scheme 

 

The Secretary reported that FSD had conducted a meeting with members of  

HKRVCA on 8 June 2018 for exchange of views on the implementation of the 

scheme.  FSD would collect opinions from different stakeholders and follow up 

as appropriate. 

 


